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The Glory of God is a Human Being Fully Alive! 
 

Headteacher: Mrs L Waldram, BSc (Hons) PGCE 
 

Growing in faith: loving and learning together with Jesus 

 
Thursday 23rd February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

CAFOD Lent Appeal 
 
 

This Lent we will be taking part in CAFOD’s ‘Big Lent Walk’, reaching out to some of the poorest 
communities around the world. The money we raise will help support our global neighbours who 
are living in poverty. 

 
On Friday 3rd March, the children will participate in a walk with their class on the school grounds. 
Children can wear their own clothes, with suitable footwear for walking. In return, we ask for a 
donation of £1 per child. This will be payable on ParentMail from today and will stay open until 
19th April. The money raised will help as shown below: 
 
£10 – will provide four palm trees to protect land from extreme weather 
 
£26 – will help build raised beds to protect vegetables from floods 
 
£300 – will provide essential health care services to the remotest communities 
 
We thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs Dowling 
Deputy Head Teacher 
 
 


